
Thank you to all who were able to attend Ladies Night Out.  Your 

commitment to our school is unsurpassed. 

A special thank you to all who donated basket items and to the 

vendors.  We at Saint James Elementary School are grateful for your 

support. 

To Miss Nelsen and her “helpers” who worked tirelessly to plan and 

ensure that Ladies Night Out was successful and fun---Thank you 

for your immeasurable support to our school. 

 

With gratitude, 

JoAnn Giordano 

Principal 

 

P.S. Please don’t forget to join us in Sea Bright for the SJAA 5K!  Be 

a runner, walker or a sponsor. 

 


